
From: Ruth Dukes
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Cc: Nanango Electorate Office
Subject: Voter ID at all elections
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:41:53 PM

Dear Committee members,
I wish to raise my concern and dismay with regard to the “Electoral and Other Legislation
Amendment Bill 2015” which I believe was introduced into State Parliament about
27/3/15. I understand this legislation seeks to remove the requirement for voters to
produce identification before being able to vote. I do not understand why the government
wishes to remove an action that will support a fair and honest election process. I appeal to
the committee to review this legislation and to reject any changes to the requirement for
voter ID to be produced for all State and Local Government elections. I cannot understand
the need to remove this requirement and I see it a waste of public funds to spend time and
effort in reversing a positive and sensible action by the previous government.  
Yours sincerely,
Ruth Dukes

Kingaroy. 4610.
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